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I am in full support of a bill that would require 2 person crews on trains. Not only does it
provide an extra layer of protection to me as a railroad engineer. In the event of a medical
emergency, or many other things that could happen. But also to the public as well. We
encounter many close calls at public railroad crossings. 2 sets of eyes in the cab have saved
many lives already, we need that in the future as well. Thank you for your time.

Joey Meyer-engineer klamath falls
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